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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 9:56 AM
To: 'Robert Ammann'
Subject: RE: FPL

Good morning Mr. Ammann, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Robert Ammann [mailto:dbammann59@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 9:07 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL 
 
There is no way that they should have that high of increase. There profits are so high let them use that money 
rather than stealing from the people that take care of them each month. The problem is we don't have a choose 
on where to get there power. If you want to have retirement people like myself start leaving Florida that will 
and can happen. FPL sends out letters that said they are lowering our rates. That's what we said last year. I 
don't know of any company that deserves a 23% increase to customers. I think this is totally WRONG. 
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